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Re: Veto of Ordinance 2020-24

inside the borough or not.” Also, neither the number of voting centers nor their
hours of operation are clear and may not be sufficient to accommodate the
people wishing to vote in person.

6. We can fix the ADA issues without making our current voting system less secure,
and without drastically changing the current voting system that has worked
successfully for many years in the borough.

7. Finally, if voters want to vote by mail they can do so by using the current
absentee ballot by mail process in the code if they believe they won't be able
to get to their precinct on election day or cannot do so due to a physical
disability.

AS 29.20.270 provides that a veto may be overridden within 21 days following the exercise
of the veto or during the next regular meeting, whichever is later. The next regular
meeting is July 7, 2020.



